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A Message from the Principal 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

Firstly, a huge thank you to all our teachers, students and families for an amazing term. It 

has been a very busy term but also a very productive one. Our Reception students have 

nearly completed their first term at school and are already showing what amazing learners 

they are. Our Year 6/7s have shown us how mature and responsible they are and what 

fabulous School Leaders they are becoming and every day I am shown by every student 

from R -7, the kindness, empathy and commitment to learning that makes our school such a 

special place. 

Thank you to all families that were able to make it to interviews last week (and a few this 

week). Interview week ran really smoothly and it was lovely to see such a large number of 

families able to attend their children’s Learning Conversations. 

As we head into the Easter Long Weekend and then into School Holidays I would just like to 

wish everyone a safe and relaxing break and look forward to hearing about everyone’s 

holidays when you all return for Term 2 on Tuesday, 27th April. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Denise Squire 

Principal 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER 
 

Friday 9th April 

Early Dismissal 2.05pm 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

TERM 1 
 

WEEK 10 

 

PARENT/CARER  

INTERVIEW WEEK 

WITH INTERPRETERS 

 

Thurs 1/4 

SAPSASA Girls Netball 

 

Fri 2/4 

EASTER LONG WEEKEND 

GOOD FRIDAY 

 

WEEK 11 

 

Mon 5/4 

EASTER LONG WEEKEND 

EASTER MONDAY 

 

Wed 7/4 

World Health Day 

Physical Fun Day 

 

Fri 9/4 

SPORTS DAY  

*Special Lunch* 

EARLY DISMISSAL 2:05PM 

-------------------------------- 

TERM 2 

 

WEEK 1 

 

Mon 26/4 

ANZAC DAY PUBLIC 

HOLIDAY 

 

Tues 27/4 

FIRST DAY OF TERM 2 
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Aboriginal Bush Tucker Garden update 

Great news! Work has begun on our Aboriginal Bush Tucker Garden.  

On Sunday 28 March, Hayley, Mr Craig (Vicki’s husband) and Vicki began the task of cleaning up and 

removing all the debris in the Aboriginal Bush Tucker Garden and Nature Play area. It took them all 

day, but the transformation is amazing. They managed to fill to the brim a 9 cubic metre skip with 

vines, branches, trees, fencing and general waste. 

We would like to thank 24/7 Skips for the 9 cubic metre bin and Mr Craig for his time in pruning and 

cutting down some trees. 

The area is now prepped in readiness for P.A.C. Earthworks to come in and begin levelling out the 

area.  We would like to thank Michael Chamberlain from P.A.C. Earthworks for donating his time and 

machinery. 

In Term 2, we will be holding a working bee in the garden, if you would like to come along and help 

out, please inform Vicki or Hayley of your availability on 8258 3612. 

Before photos: 

And after: 

 

 



KARRENDI HUB PLAYGROUP 
Celebrating Harmony Week & National Playgroup Week 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY HUB  

Circle of Security 
Parenting Course 

 
Farsi/Dari Group 

Day & Time to be Confirmed 

 

 

Tuesdays 9.30am-11.30am – 
Beginners 

Thursdays 9.30am-11.30am – 
Pre Beginners 

 

 

Aboriginal Bush Tucker 

Garden 
(More Details Coming Soon!) 

 

 

 

Wednesdays 9.30am-11.00am 

 

 

FUNDAMENTAL 

MOVEMENT 

SKILLS CIRCUIT 

Wednesdays 10.30am-11.00am 

 



 


